.MUELLER
"REFRIGERATION ENGINEERING

CHANGE NOTICE

Date: April 2, 2018
Subject Relief Valve

Effective immediately, the following Mueller relief valves will no longer have National Board
certification, but will continue to be offered without agency approvals:

A 15501 1/4 NPT x 1/8 FPT PRV, Straight
A 15508 1/8 x 1 7/8 Atmospheric Pressure Relief Valve
A 15509 1/4 x 2 Atmospheric Pressure Relief Valve

If National Board certification is required, the following valve options can be considered for substitution:

Original

Mueller Part Rep':/ll:cee”ri;nt
Number
A 15508 A 18774
A 15509 B 33755
A 15501 B 33752

If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative or the Mueller Application
Engineering department at 1-800-251-8983 or 615-374-2124.



